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* SACRAMENTO ~ MUNICIPAL UTILITY ' oisTRICT O 6201 s street, Box 15830, sacramento, California 95813; (916) 452-3211

July 30,1980
- -

,

s.--o.

~Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director
Region V,- Office of Inspection

'

and Enforcement
. U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i i

Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza '

1990 North California Boulevard s;, / ; _ ;

' . ' ~ ~ _Walnut Creek, CA 94596 '

Docket 50-312
Rancho Seco Muclear Generating
Station, Unit No.1
IE Bulletin 79-03A
Longitudinal Weld Defects in
ASME SA-312 Type 304, -

Stainless Steel Pipe - |

Dear Mr. Engelken:

The District's original response to this bulletin was dated
April 16,1979. This response concluded that no ASME SA-312, Type 304,
stainless steel pipe was used in safety related systems at Rancho Seco.

The records have been reviewed again. This review confirmed
that there has been no ASME SA-312, Type 304, stainless steel pipe used
in safety related systems. In addition, there are no plans to use
SA-312 pipe in safety related applications.

If'you have any questions, please contact Larry Smith on
(916) 452-3211, extension 621.

Sincerely,

0 0W
John Mattimoe
Assistant General Manager.

and Chief Engineer i
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cc: HRC Office of Inspection
and Enforcement

Division of Construction
Inspection

-Washington, D.C. 70555
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